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Key Discussion Points: 

● Implementation of Framework and Good Neighbor Policy Discussion 
● AU’s Reopening Plans 

 

Summary: The Co-chairs opened the August meeting by reviewing the tasks the group originally 

set out to accomplish to enhance the University’s program and how the Working Group will be 

turning primarily to implementation and how COVID-19 concerns in the neighborhood fit into this 

already existing program framework The group next turned to discuss the implementation of the 

trial program for AU’s online-orientation for students living off-campus in nearby communities. 

The working group then looked at AU’s reopening plans for the Fall semester, which included 

discussions on how AU is messaging COVID-19 information to both the students specifically 

and the larger AU community. The meeting closed out by looking at possible future working 

group dates.  


